
Rep. Lipps, 

Responding as a proponent for HB 248, Vaccine Choice Anti-Discrimination Act. As a citizen of the state 

of Ohio I am voicing my opinion that any infringement on the constitutional rights be it federal or state 

given to all citizens by our creator should not be infringed upon. It is a sad day in our state and Republic 

when we must take the time away from pressing matters of our state to pass a law so that government 

bureaucrats and tyrannical private business cannot force an experimental drug on its citizens or 

employees. 

I would also like to address the issue of Governor DeWine and his attempt to use private businesses as 

some sort of private drug enforcement agency to force citizens of The State of Ohio to take the 

experimental drug.  At what point in this do we have to begin to look at crimes against humanity to 

begin to address some of these issues  created  by the lack of science and common seanse coupled with 

fear mongering  that we have had to endure over the last year and a half, we need to stop the madness. 

Thank you, 

Michael Scott Gillespie 


